
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, April 3, 2014 

 
1. Tomorrow, the Student Council is hosting a Badger Spirit Day, so wear your best Bucky gear 

and support the Badgers in the Final Four. 
2. The Blood Drive will be held at Rib Lake High School tomorrow.  The sign-up sheet is on the 

office counter.  16 year olds will need to pick up a parent permission slip from Lori if they would 
like to give blood.  

3. It’s not too late to order your 2013-14 yearbook!  You can even order ONLINE (at balfour.com).  
For your convenience, yearbooks may be ordered during lunch the last week of sales (April 
14th - 18th).  Stop in the office or see Mrs. Dwyer to pick up order forms and find out more 
information!  Thank you! 

4. Students in grades 9-12, are you interested in a real-world business experience?  Plan now to 
attend one of two week-long WI Business World Events with students from all over the state!  
Deadline for early applications is April 15th.  See Mrs. Dwyer for more information and 
applications. 

5. There will be a Student Council meeting in Ms. Smith’s room during Enrichment Study Hall 
today. 

 
LUNCH       
Hamburger on a Bun 
Curly Fries 
Winter Mix 
The Garden Spot 
Mandarin Oranges 
Mixed Fruit 


